
 
Ministry of Community Safety  
and Correctional Services 
 
Public Safety Division 
 

 
Ministère de la Sécurité communautaire 
et des Services correctionnels 
 
Division de la sécurité publique 
 

  

 
25 Grosvenor St. 
12th Floor 
Toronto ON M7A 2H3 
 
Telephone: (416) 314-3377  
Facsimile: (416) 314-4037 
 

25 rue Grosvenor  
12e étage 
Toronto  ON  M7A 2H3 
 
Téléphone: (416) 314-3377 
Télécopieur: (416) 314-4037 

   

 
 

1 
 

MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and      
  Commissioner J.V.N. (Vince) Hawkes  

   Chairs, Police Services Boards 
 
FROM:   Stephen Beckett 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
    Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
SUBJECT: Upcoming Coroner’s Office Presentation: Unclaimed 

Bodies 
   
DATE OF ISSUE:  November 29, 2017 
CLASSIFICATION:  General Information 
RETENTION:  December 6, 2017 
INDEX NO.:   17-0071 
PRIORITY:   Normal 
 
On Wednesday December 6, 2017 at 2:00 PM – 3:00 PM the Office of the Chief 
Coroner of Ontario and St. Michael’s Hospital will be hosting a presentation on 
“Everything You Wanted to Know about Unclaimed Bodies but were Afraid to Ask”. The 
presentation will be held at St. Michael’s Hospital in Toronto. 
 
You are encouraged to attend the presentation in person or online via video conference. 
 
Full details of the presentation and the link to the video conference can be found in the 
poster attached. For further information, please contact Kim Jackson, Health Disciplines 
Education, St. Michael’s Hospital, at 416-864-6060 ext. 5543 or by email at 
jacksonk@smh.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephen Beckett 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
Attachment 
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